2021

CONNECTIONS

LENTEN CONNECTIONS RECAP

Thank you for your involvement in *Lenten Connections*! We hope you found the weekly activities to be meaningful. We also hope many of you enjoyed reading the Daily Arrow Prayers that Pastor Scott wrote up, and putting together paper prayer chains. Here is a recap of the past six weeks:

Week 1 - Folks signed up to receive a Daily Devotional in their inbox each day.

Week 2 - Thank you for filling up our Food Pantry cart multiple times with donations to The Food Pantry in Port Washington!

Week 3 - We hope you enjoyed our first edition of "Congregational Connections", our new monthly enewsletter. Also, thanks to everyone who colored and sent notecards to church friends. We hope many of you have enjoyed receiving one!

Week 4 - An impressive amount of paper goods, towels, laundry pods, and more were dropped off at the church to help Family Promise of Ozaukee stock their shelves!

Week 5 - We are pleased that we were able to continue our tradition of giving to local organizations in celebration of Easter. Thank you to everyone who was so generous. Kudos to those who tried out PayPal, our new online giving feature!

Week 6 - Pastor Scott provided us with a Holy Week Devotional Guide as we journey through Holy Week.

